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Cottage Park Construction Completion



[bookmark: _GoBack]Dana Point Development Corporation is pleased to announce that construction has been completed on the Cottage Park Senior community in the City of Aurora. The development consists of seven (7) rental duplexes (14 separate units). Each unit features two pus (2+) bedrooms, two (2) full baths and large garages. Extra amenities and upgrades such as vaulted ceilings, walk-in closets, spacious master baths with walk-in showers are included
. 
Future plans for Cottage Park include a community garden, walking trails, a clubhouse and much more. The second phase of the project will include single-family & townhomes with rental and ownership opportunities available. 

“We couldn’t be happier to provide the residents of Aurora with more quality homes. This is just the beginning of this great senior community that its residents will be proud to be a part of,” commented Matt Thomas, President of Dana Point Development Corporation.
